
Fini Flight 

Volunteer for Fini Flights 
Fini Flight is a Family Awareness program that organizes small celebrations to ensure that every retiring pilot's last 
flight is special. 
 
We meet pilots right at the gate with cake, a party crew, and the pilot's loved ones to celebrate their careers, honor 
this milestone, and help them start a new chapter with wonderful memories of all they've achieved. 

Fini Flight Volunteers Needed! 
With pilot retirement at an all-time high, we need more help than ever to make this program a success. Our goal is to 
provide a Fini Flight to every single pilot who wants one, but our volunteer base has not kept pace with the number 
of Fini Flights requested, and consequently, we risk turning away deserving pilots. 

Help us preserve this special program by volunteering your time. All it takes is a few hours once a month to create 
an experience that a retiring pilot will cherish forever. 

We are currently seeking volunteers for the following roles: 

• Domicile Leads 
o Contact retiree for final flight information 
o Coordinate with retiree's loved ones 
o Set up party zone with our Fini Flight Kit 

 One kit resides at each airport base 
o Bring a cake and a camera 

 Cake expense covered by Family Awareness 
o Take photos 
o Make a pilot's day! 

• Party Crew Members 
o Hand out cake 
o Join the applause line 
o Take photos 
o Have fun! 

Support your fellow pilots—email us at finiflight@alliedpilots.org to volunteer today. 

Probation pilots are encouraged to participate. 
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